DRAFT


BF Steering Committee Minutes 7 September, 2006 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Roxie Campbell, Bob Lerch, Scott Voney
Guests: Kai Frueh, Ben Frueh. 
Meeting ran 1.5 hours

LID event:


This event will take place Nov. 7th at the Courtyard by Marriott (mid-day including lunch, exact time yet to be set).  There will be 3 developers speaking: one each from St. Louis, Kansas City, and Des Moines. 
Newsletter:


The newsletter was mailed out in August, and Terry handed out extra copies for those who were interested in them. 

Debate:


The group discussed the various questions to have for the debate; Bob added some to Terry’s list, and will send out to everyone.  It was decided that it was important to have an overall balance of questions, though specific questions could be biased one way or another.  It was also discussed that it may be a good idea to ask fewer questions and allow people to give more detail in their answers, especially since more background may need to be painted for the audience to understand the context of debaters’ responses. We’ll also consider having a projector available for the speakers to present some of their information.  The committee also discussed potential people to represent the various perspectives. 
Cost-Share:


 Terry is in the process of exploring the possibility of BFWP helping a group of developers upgrade their detention basins in a development to have greater water quality benefits. 
EPT:


Upon advice from Randy Sarver and Kathy Doisy, it was decided not to do the EPT indexing this fall because of the severe drought this summer making it such that the streams would not give representative results.  The committee decided it would be good to do indexing next spring instead. 
Policy Committee meeting:

The agenda was set for the Policy Committee meeting on Sept. 25th.  The Steering Committee discussed that the Policy members will need to start to talk about how to move forward with the plan at their next meeting (December or January).
Next Steering Committee meeting:

Sept. 27th, 2006 at 9 a.m. in room 139

